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ENFORCEMENT PROCEEDINGS 

~MINISTRATIVE PROCEEDINGS INSTITUTED AGAINST BROKERS IN INTERLINK FRAUD 

The Commission instituted separate administrative proceedings
against Anthony Lollis of Rancho Palos Verdes, California; Michael 
Graber of Los Angeles, California; Craig Curtis Peterson of Irvine,
California; Kenneth Alan Larson of Newbury Park, California; Phillip
Pepe of Thousand Oaks, California; and Brian Patrick Cork of 
Louisville, Colorado pursuant to Section 8A of the Securities Act of 
1933 and Sections 15(b), 19(h) and 21C of the Securities Exchange
Act of 1934. The Commission simultaneously accepted offers of 
settlement from Lollis, Graber, Peterson, Larson, Pepe, and Cork in 
which they consented, without admitting or denying the findings of 
the Commission, to an Order to cease and desist from violating
Sections 5 (a), 5 (c) and 17 (a) of the Securities Act and Section 
10(b) of the Exchange Act and Rule 10b-5 thereunder. 

Lollis agreed to be barred from association with any broker, dealer, 
investment adviser, investment company or municipal securities 
dealer and to pay $396,806.93 in disgorgement plus interest. Graber 
agreed to be barred with a right to reapply after five years and to 
pay $25,050 in disgorgement, $10,000 in civil penalties, and $9,505
in prej udgment interest. Peterson and Larson each agreed to be 
barred with a right to reapply after five years and to pay $30,000 
in disgorgement plus interest. Pepe agreed to be barred with a 
right to reapply after three years and to pay $7,900 in disgorgement 
plus interest. Cork agreed to be barred with the right to reapply
after one year and to pay $15,000 in disgorgement plus interest. 
Lollis's, Peterson's, Larson's, Pepe's and Cork's payments of 
disgorgement were waived based on their demonstrated inability to 
pay. 

The Commission found that Lollis, Graber, Peterson, Larson, Pepe,
and Cork participated in the fraudulent solicitation and sale of 
unregistered securities by Interlink Data Network of Los Angeles,
California. Some of the misrepresentations made by the Respondents
related to Interlink Data's supposed ownership of proprietary fiber 
optic technology, the claimed installation of fiber optic cable in 



Los Angeles, the company's use of the investors' proceeds, the 
expected returns on investments, and the claimed plans to list the 
stock for public trading. Together the Respondents sold at least 
$1,200,000 in Interlink Data securities and obtained at least 
$500,000 in commissions and other compensation. 

The Commission also found that the respondents solicited 
unaccredited investors nationwide through cold calling, cable 
television infomercials, and television and radio advertisements. 
(ReI. Nos. 33-7489, 34-39429 and File No. 3-9508 - Phillip Pepej 33
7488, 34-39428 and File No. 3-9507 - Anthony Lollisj 33-7484, 34
39424 and File No. 3-9503 - Brian Patrick Corkj 33-7485, 34-39425 
and File No. 3-9504 - Michael Graberj 33-7486, 34-39426 and File No. 
3-9505 - Kenneth Alan Larsonj 33-7487, 34-39427 and File No. 3-9506 
- Craig Curtis Peterson) 

ADMINISTRATIVE PROCEEDINGS SETTLED AGAINST NICHOLAS GIANDOMENICO AND 
SIMON DOMINIC BAIER 

The Commission has entered Orders making findings and imposing
remedial sanctions (Orders) against Nicholas Giandomenico 
(Giandomenico) of Walpole, Massachusetts and Simon Dominic Baier 
(Baier) of Chicago, Illinois. The Commission accepted
Giandomenico's and Baier's Offers of Settlement, in which they
agreed to be barred from association with any broker, dealer,
municipal securities dealer, investment adviser or investment 
company. 

The Orders finds that while Giandomenico and Baier were registered
representatives of registered broker-dealers they accepted
undisclosed payments from a promoter in exchange for their clients 
purchasing securities of certain issuers affiliated with the 
promoter. 

In January 1997, Giandomenico and Baier pled guilty to criminal 
informations charging them with, among other things, violating the 
antifraud provisions of the federal securities laws (U.S. v. 
Giandomenico, Case No. 96-6147-CR-GONZALEZ, S.D. Fla. 1997j U.S. v. 
Baier, Case No. 96-6145CR-Zloch, S.D. Fla. 1997) (ReI. 34-39430 
and File No. 3-9385 - Nicholas Giandomenicoj ReI. 34-39432 and File 
No. 3-9385 - Simon Dominic Baier) 

CHARLES HUTTOE CONSENTS TO BAR FROM ASSOCIATION WITH ANY REGULATED ENTITY 

The Commission announced that on December 11 administrative 
proceedings pursuant to Sections 15(b) and 19(h) of the Securities 
Exchange Act of 1934 (Exchange Act) were instituted against Charles 
O. Huttoe (Huttoe), who until October 1995 was associated with 
Huttoe & Associates, Inc., a broker-dealer formerly registered with 
the Commission. 

The Order Instituting Proceedings, Making Findings and Imposing
Remedial Sanctions (Order) finds that from 1994 until October 1996,
Huttoe served as the Chairman of the Board and Chief Executive 
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Officer of Systems of Excellence, Inc. (SOE), the stock of which was 
registered with the Commission pursuant to Section 12 (g) of the 
Exchange Act. The Order finds that on November 7, 1996, the 
c~mmis~ion filed a civil injunctive action against Huttoe alleging
vlolatlons of the antifraud, securities registration, record-
keeping, and ownership reporting provisions of the federal 
securities laws. 

The Commission's Order further finds that on November 13, 1996,
Huttoe pleaded guilty to a two-count criminal information charging
him with securities fraud and money laundering, in connection with 
substantially the same conduct alleged in the Commission's 
complaint. The Order additionally finds that on November 26, 1997, 
Huttoe, without admitting or denying the allegations in the 
complaint, consented to the entry of a Permanent Injunction against 
him, prohibiting him from violating Sections 5 and 17(a) of the 
Securities Act of 1933, Sections 10(b), 13(b) (5), and 16(a) of the 
Exchange Act, and Exchange Act Rules 10b-5, 13b2-1, 13b2-2, 16a-2,
and 16a-3, and granting other relief. 

Simultaneously with the institution of the administrative 
proceedings, the Commission accepted Huttoe's offer of settlement in 
which he consented, without admitting or denying the Commission's 
findings, to the issuance of the Order which bars him from 
association with any broker, dealer, municipal securities dealers,
investment adviser or investment company. (Rel. 34-39431; File No. 
3-9509) 

COURT ISSUES FINAL JUDGMENT AGAINST RAEJEAN BONHAM, WORLD PLUS, INC. AND 
ATLANTIC PACIFIC FUNDING CORPORATION 

On November 26, 1997, U.S. District Court Judge H. Russel Holland 
issued a Final Judgment against defendants Raejean S. Bonham 
(Bonham), World Plus, Inc. (World Plus) and Atlantic Pacific Funding
Corporation (Atlantic) in SEC v. Bonham, et al. The Court 
permanently enjoined the defendants from violating the antifraud and 
registration provisions of the federal securities laws and ordered 
the defendants to disgorge $2,492,000 in ill-gotten gains. 

Between 1988 and 1995, Bonham operated a fraudulent "Ponzi" scheme 
through which she raised more than $42 million from at least 1,192
investors across the United States. Selling high interest World 
Plus and Atlantic "contracts," Bonham misrepresented that investor 
funds would be used to purchase large blocks of frequent flyer miles 
from multinational corporations. In fact, Bonham's "investment 
program" was a Ponzi scheme: Bonham used investor funds primarily to 
pay other investors when their "contracts" became due, not to 
purchase blocks of airline miles or tickets. 

On October 24, 1997, Bonham was indicted on multiple counts of mail 
fraud, money laundering and violation of monetary transactions 
relating to her fraudulent "investment program." This criminal 
action is pending before U.S. District Court Judge H. Russel 
Holland. [SEC v. Raejean S. Bonham, World Plus, Inc. and Atlantic 
Pacific Funding Corporation, No. F96-0023-CV, HRH, D. Alaska] (LR
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15589) 

JOSEPH MEDSKER, UNIFIED FINANCIAL SERVICES AGENCY CORP. AND UNIFIED 
FINANCIAL SERVICES ADVISORY CORP. ENJOINED 

On December 2, the United States District Court for the Southern 
District of Ohio, in the matter of S.E.C. v. Joseph P. Medsker, et 
al., (C3-96-381), enjoined Joseph P. Medsker (Medsker), Unified 
Financial Services Agency Corp. (UFS Agency) and Unified Financial 
Services Advisory (UFS Advisory), of Dayton, Ohio, by their consent,
without admitting or denying the allegations of the Commission's 
complaint. The complaint alleged that the defendants engaged in a 
scheme to defraud involving the fraudulent offer and sale of over $2 
million in unregistered securities of two Dayton, Ohio investment 
partnerships created by Medsker that invested in a financially-
troubled golf course in Lake of the Ozarks, Missouri, for which 
Medsker had personally guaranteed millions of dollars in loans, 
among other things. The scheme also involved churning by Medsker 
and the cover up of the fraud by Medsker, UFS Agency and UFS 
Advisory. Specifically, the court permanently enjoined Medsker, UFS 
Agency and UFS Advisory from future violations of the registration
and antifraud provisions of the federal securities laws and ordered 
disgorgement from the defendants of more than $2 million but waived 
payment of all but $65,000. The court will also appoint a receiver 
to wind up the Ohio investment partnerships. [SEC v. Joseph P. 
Medsker, et al., S.D. Ohio, Civil Action No., C3-96-381J (LR-15590) 

INVESTMENT COMPANY ACT RELEASES 

MENTOR FUNDS, ET AL. 

A notice has been issued giving interested persons until December 30 
to request a hearing on an application filed by Mentor Funds, et al. 
for an order under Section 6 (c) of the Investment Company Act 
exempting applicants from Section 15(a) of the Act. The order would 
permit the implementation, without shareholder approval, of new 
investment advisory agreements between Mentor Investment Advisors,
LLC and Mentor Perpetual Advisors, LLC (each, an Advisor) iVan 
Kampen American Capital Management, Inc. and Wellington Management
Company, LLP (each, a Sub-advisor), and certain registered
investment companies for a period of up to 60 days following the 
date of consummation of a merger ~but in no event later than March 
31, 1998). The order also would permit the Advisors and Sub-
advisors to receive all fees earned under the new agreements
following shareholder approval. (ReI. IC-22936 - December 10) 

HEARTLAND TECHNOLOGY, INC. (FORMERLY MILWAUKEE LAND COMPANY) 

A notice has been issued giving interested persons until December 30 
to request a hearing on an application filed by Heartland 
Technology, Inc. (formerly Milwaukee Land Company) for an order 
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under Section 8 (f) of the Investment Company Act declaring that 
applicant has ceased to be an investment company. (ReI. IC-22937 
December 10) 

KEMPER TECHNOLOGY FUND, ET AL. 

An order has been issued on an application filed by Kemper
Technology Fund, et al. under Section 6(c) of the Investment Company
Act for an exemption from Section 15 (a) of the Act. The order 
permits the implementation, without shareholder approval, of new 
investment advisory agreements between Zurich Kemper Investments,
Inc. and Zurich Kemper Value Advisors, Inc. (collectively,
Advisers), and certain registered investment companies for a period
of up to 120 days following consummation of a merger (but in no 
event later than April 30, 1998). The order also permits the 
Adviser to receive all fees earned under the new investment advisory
agreements following shareholder approval. (ReI. IC-22938 
December 11) 

HOLDING COMPANY ACT RELEASES 

NEW ENGLAND ELECTRIC SYSTEM 

An order has been issued authorizing New England Electric System
(NEES), a registered holding company, through December 31, 2002, to 
issue and sell short-term notes and commercial paper in an aggregate
amount outstanding at anyone time of up to $500 million. (ReI. 35
26793) 

SELF-REGULATORY ORGANIZATIONS 

IMMEDIATE EFFECTIVENESS OF PROPOSED RULE CHANGE 

A proposed rule change (SR-Amex-97-42) filed by the American Stock 
Exchange providing for the waiver of shareholder approval as a 
prerequisite to certain issuances of securities and the removal of 
the term "backdoor listing" from the Exchange's Company Guide has 
become immediately effective under Section 19 (b)(3)(A) of the 
Securities Exchange Act of 1934. Publication of the notice is 
expected in the Federal Register during the week of December 15. 
(ReI. 34-39412) 

ACCELERATED APPROVAL OF PROPOSED RULE CHANGE 

The Commission granted accelerated approval to a proposed rule 
change submitted by the Pacific Exchange (SR-PCX-97-37) to eliminate 
the current requirements of routine submission by market makers of 
information relating to non-market-maker trading accounts. (ReI.
34-39413) 
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The Commission granted accelerated approval on a permanent basis 0: 
a proposed rule change (SR-DTC-97-20) filed by The Depository Trust 
Company. The proposed rule change expands DTC's money market 
instrument settlement program. Publication of the proposal is 
expected in the Federal Register during the week of December 15,
(ReI. 34-39422) 

PROPOSED RULE CHANGES 

The Chicaoo Board Options Exchange filed a proposed rule change (SR
CBOE-97-58) that would amend CBOE Rule 12.3 and establish new CBOE 
Rule 13.4 concerning margin and net capital requirements for Joint 
Back Office participants and clearing firms. Publication of the 
proposal is expected in the Federal Register during the week of 
December 15. (ReI. 34-39418) 

The Philadelphia Stock Exchange filed a proposed rule change and 
amendment thereto (SR-Phlx-97-56) that would amend Phlx Rules 703 
and 722 to establish margin and net capital requirements for Joint 
Back Office participants and clearing firms. Publication of the 
proposal is expected in the Federal Register during the week of 
December 15. (ReI. 34-39419) 

The National Association of Securities Dealers filed a proposed rule 
change (SR-NASD-97-77) relating to the arbitration of employment
discrimination claims. Publication of the proposal is expected i~ 
the Federal Register during the week of December 15. (ReI. 34-39421) 

APPROVAL OF PROPOSED RULE CHANGES 

The Commission approved a proposed rule change filed by The Options
Clearing Corporation (SR-OCC-97-08) that will amend acc's by-laws to 
provide for the creation of a new office of Management Vice Chairman 
and to change the title of Vice Chairman of the Board to Member Vice 
Chairman. (ReI. 34-39420) 

The Commission approved proposed rule changes (SR-NASD-97-04) flied 
by the National Association of Securities Dealers amending NASD 
Rules 4619 (excused market maker withdrawals), 4620 (voluntary
termination of market maker registrations), and 4730 (reinstatement
of market makers that have been "SOESed out of the Box" or have 
accidentally withdrawn from a security). Publication of the 
proposal is expected in the Federal Register during the week of 
December 15. (ReI. 34-39423) 

SECURITIES ACT REGISTRATIONS 

The following registration statements have been filed with the SEC 
under the Securities Act of 1933. The reported information appears
as follows: Form, Name, Address and Phone Number (if available) of 
the issuer of the security; Title and the number and/or face amount 
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of the securities being offered; Name of the managing underwriter or 
depositor (if applicable) File number and date filed; Assigned
Branch; and a designation if the statement is a New Issue. 

F-6 FVI FONDO DE VALORES INMOBILIARIOS SACA, BANK OF NEW YORK, 48 WALL ST,

NEW YORK, NY 10286 (212) 815-2009 - 10,000,000 ($500,000)

DEPOSITARY RECEIPTS FOR COMMON STOCK (FILE 333-8044 - DEC 03)

(NEW ISSUE) 

F-1 DECOMA INTERNATIONAL INC, SO CASMIR CT, CONCORD ONTARIO CANADA L4K 3P7,

A6 (416) 738-5264 - 97,317,600 ($97,317,600) FOREIGN COMMON STOCK (FILE

333-8046 - DEC 04) (BR 4)


S-8 QSOUND LABS INC, 2748 37TH AVE, SUITE 500,

CALGARY ALBERTA CANADA T1Y 5L3, AD - 250,000 (S584,075) COMMON STOCK

(FILE 333-8048 - DEC 04) (BR 4)


S-4 BUILDING MATERIALS CORP OF AMERICA, 1361 ALPS RD, WAYNE, NJ 07470 
(201) 628-3000 - 100,000,000 ($99,254,000) STRAIGHT BONDS (FILE

333-41531 - DEC 05) (BR 6)


S-8 TENNECO INC /DE, 1275 KING STREET, GREENWICH, CT 06831 (203) 863-1000 
33,796 (S1,460,663 12) COMMON STOCK (FILE 333-41535 - DEC 05) (BR 5)


S-8 TENNECO INC /DE, 1275 KING STREET, GREENWICH, CT 06831 (203) 863-1000 
2,100 (S90,762) COMMON STOCK (FILE 333-41537 - DEC 05) (BR. 5)


S-8 NATIONAL ENERGY GROUP INC, 1400 ONE ENERGY SQ, 4925 GREENVILLE AVE,

DALLAS, TX 75206 (214) 692-9211 - 5,050,000 (S20,647,696) COMMON STOCK

(FILE 333-41539 - DEC 05) (BR 4)


S-8 EDUTREK INT INC, 3340 PEACHTREE RD, STE 2000, ATLANTA, GA 30326 
(404) 812-8200 - 829,388 (S19,490,618) COMMON STOCK (FILE 333-41543 
DEC 05) fBR 7)


SB-2 SOUTHEAST COMMERCE HOLDING CO, 100 GALLERIA PARKWAY, SUITE 400, ATLANTA,

GA 30339 (770) 956-4034 - 1,500,000 (S15,000,000) COMMON STOCK (FILE

333-41545 - DEC 05) (BR 7 - NEW ISSUE)


SB-2 GEORGIA CAROLINA BANCS~~ES INC, 110 E HILL ST, THOMPSON, GA 30824

(7061 595-1600 - 740,741 (S10,000,003 501 COMMON STOCK (FILE 333-41547

DEC 85) 'BR 7)


S-3 KAUFMAN & BROAD HOME CORP, 10990 WILSHIRE BLVD, LOS AN3ELES, CA 90024

'3:01 231-400C 'FILE 333-41549 - DEC 05' ,BR 6)


S-8 COMMERCIAL INTERTECH CORP, 1775 LOGAN AVE, PO BOX 239, YOUNGSTOWN, OH

44501 (2161 746-8011 - 150,000 (S2,681,250) COMMON STOCK (FILE 333-41551

- DEC 05) IBR 6)


S-8 HEALTH CARE RECOVERIES INC, 1400 WATTERSON TOWER, LOUISVILLE, KY 40218 
(502) 454-l340 - 700,000 1$14,262(500) COMMON STOCK (FILE 333-41557

DEC 05) IBR 1)


S-8 HEALTHCARE RECOVERIES INC, 1400 WATTERSON TOWER, LOUISVILLE, KY 40218 
(502) 454-1340 - 300,000 (S6,112,500) COMMON STOCK (FILE 333-41559 
DEC 05) (BR 1)


S-6 HEALTHCARE RECOVERIES INC, 1400 WATTERSON TOWER, LOUISVILLE, KY 40218 
(502) 454-1340 - 150,000 (S3,056,250) COMMON STOCK (FILE 333-41561 
DEC 05) :BR 1)


S-4 PROFFITTS INC, PO BOX 200080, 3455 HIGHWAY 80 W, JACKSON, MS 39289 
(423) 983-7000 - S833,574,618 40 COMMON STOCK (FILE 333-41563 - DEC 05)


(BR 2)


S-8 PROLONG INTERNATIONAL CORP, 1210 N BARSTEN WAY, ANAHEIM, CA 92806 
(714) 630-3040 - 2,500,000 (S5,000,000) COMMON STOCK (FILE 333-41567 
DEC 05) (BR 6)
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5-8 UNITED TENNESSEE BANKSHARES INC, 344 BROADWAY, 

(423) 623-6088 - 73,600 ($736,000) COMMON STOCK. 

DEC 05) (BR 7) 

5-3 ITRON INC /WA/, 2818 N SULLIVAN RD, SPOKANE, 

50,000 ($912,500) COMMON STOCK (FILE 333-41573 

NEWPORT, TN 37821


(FILE 333-41571 

WA 99216 (509) 924-9900 
- DEC 05) (BR 3) 

5-3 RELIASTAR 

1612) 342-3514 

DEC 05) (BR 

S-3 NORTHWEST 

(612, 726-2111 

FINANCIAL CORP, 20 WASHINGTON AVE S, MINNEAPOLIS, MN 55401 

- 750,000 ($27,656,250) COMMON STOCK (FILE 333-41575 
1) 

AIRLINES INC /MN, 2700 LONE OAK PKWY, EAGAM, MN 55121 

(FILE 333-41579-01 - DEC 05) (BR 5) 

COLUMBIA, MD 21045 

BONDS 50,000, 000 

333-41581 - DEC as) 

MA 02154 (617) 890-1234 

58 2 IGENE BIOTECHNOLOGY INC, 9110 RED BRANCH RD, 

14101 997-2599 - 5,000,000 ($5,000,000) STRAIGHT 

1$5,OOe,OOO) WARRANTS, OPTIONS OR RIGHTS (FILE 

(BR 4) 

5-8 SUMMIT TECHNOLOGY INC, 21 HICKORY DR, WALTHAM, 

- 1,500,000 ($9,375,000) COMMON STOCK (FILE 333-41583 - DEC. as) (BR 1) 

S-8 KOLLMORGEN CORP, RESERVOIR PL, 1601 TRAPELO RD, WALTHAM, MA 02154 

(617) 890-5655 - 83,000 ($1,452,500) COMMON STOCK (FILE 333-41585 
DEC 05) (BR 4) 

S-4 LILLy INDUSTRIES INC, 733 

(317) 687-6700 - 100,000,000 

S WEST ST, INDIANAPOLIS, IN 46225 

($100,000,000) STRAIGHT BONDS (FILE 

FEDERAL ST, BOSTON, MA 02110 (617) 434-2200 

333-41587 

S-b B&~K 

3,000,000 

S-8 INNJVO 

~,9~5,OJO 

s- BEL~ 

- DEC 05) (BR 4) 

OF BOSTON CORP, 100 

($275,156,250: COMMON STOCK (FILE 333-41589 - DEC 05) (BR 7) 

GROUP INC, 27 N MAIN ST, SPRINGFIELD, TN 37172 (615) 384-0100 

\$969,638) COMMON STOCK IFILE 333-41591 - DEC 05) (BR 2) 

ATLANTIC CORP, 1095 AVE OF THE AMERICAS, NEW YORK, NY 10036 

1215) 963-6000 - 112,000,000 ($112,000,000)


OTHER SECURITIES INCLUDING VOTING TRUST (FILE 333-41593 - DEC 05)


fBR 3;


S-8 GLOBAL PHARMACEUTICAL CORP \DE\, CASTOR & KENSINGTON AVES, PHILADELPHIA, 

PA 19124 12151 289-2220 - 550,000 ($2,182,400) COMMON STOcK (FILE 

333-41595 - DEC 05) (BR 9) 

S-l CLIENTLINK INC, 3C25 WINDWARD PLAZA, SUITE 200, ALPHARETTA, GA 30202 

:770) 6£3-3900 - 20,000,000 ($20,000,000) COMMON STOCK (FILE 333-41597 
DEC 051 :BR 3 - NEW ISSUE) 

S-8 AMSOUTH B&~CORPORATION, 

BIRMINGHAM, AL 35203 (205) 

(FILE 333-41599 - DEC as) 

S-4 REGIONS FINANCIAL CORP, 

1205, 326-7100 - 3,928,555 

1900 FIFTH AVENUE NORTH, AMSOUTH SONAT TOWER, 

320-7151 - 500,000 ($26,640,750) COMMON STOCK. 

(BR 7) 

417 N 20TH ST, 

($151,210,081 

BIRMINGHAM, AL 35203 

95) COMMON STOCK (FILE 

MONROE ST, STE 3100, CHICAGO, IL 

STOCK (FlLE 333-41603 

333-41601 - DEC as) (BR 7) 

5-3 GENERA~ GROWTH PROPERTIES INC, 55 WEST 

60603 '3121 551-5000 
;:lEC OS' (BR 8) 

S-8 PHYSICIANS SPECIALTY 

ATLANTA, GA 30342 (404) 

(FILE 333-41605 - DEC 

5-5 PH,SICIANS SPECIALTY 

ATLANTA, GA 30342 (404) 

(FILE 333-41607 - DEC 

S-8 PHYSICIANS SPECIALTY 

ATLANTA, GA 30342 (404) 

(FILE 333-41609 - DEC 

$53,284,375 

CORP, 5555 

256-7638 
05) (BR 1) 

CORP, 5555 

256-7638 
05) (BR 1) 

CORP, 5555 

256-7638 
05) (BR 1) 

COMMON 

PEACHTREE 

250,000 

PEACHTREE 

275,000 

PEACHTREE 

550,000 

DUNWOODY 

($2,531,250) 

DUNWOODY 

($2,784,375) 

DUNWOODY 

($5,568,750) 

RD, SUITE 235, 

COMMON STOCK 

RD, SUITE 235, 

COMMON STOCK 

RD, SUITE 235, 

COMMON STOCK. 
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S-l MEDCARE TECHNOLOGIES INC, 608 S WASHINGTON ST, STE 101, NAPERVILLE, IL 
60540 - 3,834,467 ($24,366,486.49) COMMON STOCK. (FILE 333-41611 
DEC 05) (BR. 9) 

S-8 WMF GROUP LTD, 1593 SPRING HILL RD, STE 400, VIENNA, VA 22182 
(703) 610-1400	 - 3,520,602 ($15,115,371 20) COMMON STOCK (FILE 333-41613 

DEC 05) (BR 8) 

S-8 CITIZENS FIRST FINANCIAL CORP, 301 BROADWAY, NORMAL, IL 61761 
(309) 452·1102 - 111,111 ($1,999,998) COMMON STOCK (FILE 333-41615 
DEC. 05) IBR 7) 

N-2 FOURTH AUTOMATIC COMMON EXCHANGE SECURITY TRUST, GOLDMAN SACHS & CO, 
85 BROAD STREE, NEW YORK, NY 10004 (212) 902-1000 - 10,000,000 
($10,000,000) COMMON STOCK (FILE 333-41617 - DEC. 05) (BR 16) 

S-8 RECOVERY ENGINEERING INC, 9300 NORTH 75TH AVENUE, MINNEAPOLIS, MN 55428 
(612) 541-1313 - 85,000 ($2,247,400) COMMON STOCK (FILE 333-41619 
DEC 05) IBR 61 

S-8 RECOVERY ENGINEERING INC, 9300 NORTH 75TH AVENUE, MINNEAPOLIS, MN 55428 
(612) 541-1313 - 500,000 ($13,220,000) COMMON STOCK (FILE 333-41621 
DEC 05) IBR 6) 

S-4 COINMACH CORP, 55 LUMBER ROAD, ROSLYN, NY 11576 (516) 484-2300 
296,655,000 ($296,655,0001 STRAIGHT BONDS (FILE 333-41623 - DEC 05) 
(BR 6) 

S-3 BOLDER TECHNOLOGIES CORP, 4403 TABLE MOUNTAIN PARKWAY, GOLDEN, CO 80403 
(303) 422-8200 - 336,200 ($16,810,000) PREFERRED STOCK 453,870

($5,106,037 50) COMMON STOCK IFILE 333-41625 - DEC 05) (BR 9)


S-3 IDEX CORP /DE/, 630 DUNDEE RD STE 400, NORTHBROOK, IL 60062 
(708) 498-7070 (FILE 333-41627 - DEC 05) IBR 5) 

S-l SASSCO FASHIONS LTD /DE/, 77 METRO WAY, SECAUCUS, NJ C7034 
(201) 864-0328 - 1,350,131 ($17,720,469 37) COMMON STOCK 12,141,438 
($12,869,924 28) STRAIGHT BONDS (FILE 333-41629 - DEC 05) (BR 2) 

S-3 DIVERSIFAX INC, 39 STRINGHAM AVE, VALLE, STREkM, NY 11530 (2121 635-0005 
- 889,364 1$333,512: COMMON STOCK (FILE :;)3-41631- DEC 051 (BR 2) 

S-4 MEIA INC, 113 KING ST, kRMONK, NY 10504 (914) 273-4545 - 13,181,004 
1$854,293,821 75) COMMON STOCK (FILE 333-41633 - DEC 05) (BR 1) 

SB-2 GRIFFIN GOLD GROUP INC, 15915 KATY FREEWAY, SUITE 250, HOUSTON, TX 77094 
1281: 398-5588 - 5,OOO,OOC IS5,000,OOOI CO~~ON STOCK (FILE 333-4:635 
DEC 05) :NEW ISSUE) 

S-8 COMMODORE SEPkRATION TECHNOLOGIES INC, 3240 TOWN POINT DR, STE 200, 
KENNESAW, GA 30144 (2121 935-5400 - 1,350,000 ($5,532,42747) COMMON STOCK 
,F:LE 333-41637 - DEC 05) (BR 5) 

S-8 DEPARTMENT 56 INC, ONE VILLAGE PL, 6436 CITY W PKWY, EDEN PRAIRIE, MN 
55344 (612) 944-5600 - 1,500,000 ($43,125,000) COMMON STOCK (FILE
333-41639 - DEC 05) (BR 6) 

S-3 SUNSHINE MINING & REFINING CO, 877 WEST MAIN STREET, SUITE 600, EOISES, 
ID 83702 1208, 345-0660 - 25,OUO,000 ($18,750,0001 COMMON STOCK (FILE
333-41641 - DEC 05) (BR 6) 

S-8 COMMODORE APPLIED TECHNOLOGIES INC, 150 EAST 58TH STE 3400, NEW YORK, NY 
10155 (212) 308-5800 - 4,000,000 ($20,347,113 75) COMMON STOCK (FILE
333-41643 - DEC 05) (BR 4) 

S-4 ARMANSON H F & CO /DE/, 4900 RIVERGRADE RD, IRWINDALE, CA 91706 
(818) 960-6311 - 19,788,532 1$1,193,495,83E 251 COMMON STOCK (FILE
333-41645 - DEC 05) (BR 7) 

S-l STEELCASE INC, 901 44TH ST, GRAND RAPIDS, MI 49508 (616) 247-2710 
lC,OOO,OOQ ($10,000,000) COMMON STOCK (FILE 333-41647 - DEC 05)
INEW ISSUE) 
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S-3 AVIRON, 297 N BERNARDO AVE, MOUNTAIN VIEW, CA 94043 (415) 919-6500 
1,714,286 ($37,611,434.84) COMMON STOCK (FILE 333-41649 - DEC 05)
(BP 1) 

S-8 COMMODORE ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES INC IDEI, 150 E 58TH ST, STE 3400, 
NEW YORY.,NY 10155 (212) 308-5800 - 22,145,000 ($13,370,000) COMMON STOCK 
IFILE 333-41651 - DEC 051 (BR 8) 

s- AMEFICAN COMMUNICATIONS SERVICES INC, 131 NATIONAL BUSINESS PKWY, 
STE lOa, ANNAPOLIS JUNCTION, MD 20701 (310) 617-4200 - 93,154,000 
1$93,154,000: PREFERRED STOCK 6,023,850 ($71,924,769) COMMON STOCK 
IFILE 333-41653 - DEC 05) (BR 9) 

S-3 SHERWIN WILLIAMS CO, 101 PROSPECT AVE NW, CLEVELAND, OH 44115 
(216) 566-2200 - $150,000,000 STRAIGHT BONDS (FILE 333-41659 - DEC. 08)
(BR 4) 

S-3 UNITED HEALTHCARE CORP, 300 OPUS CENTER, 9900 BREN ROAD EAST, 
MINNEAPOLIS, MN 55343 (612) 936-1300 - 263,032 ($13,891,377.50)
COMMON STOCK (FILE 333-41661 - DEC 05) (BR 1) 

S-8 HYSEQ INC, 670 ALMANOR AVE, SUNNYVALE, CA 94086 (408) 524-8100 
1,152,000 ($13,752,000) COMMON STOCK IFILE 333-41663 - DEC 05) (BR 11 

S-1 EROLS INTERNET INC, 7921 WOODRUFF CT, SPRINGFIELD, VA 22151 
1703) 321-8000 - $43,609,150 COMMON STOCK (FILE 333-41665 - DEC 08)
INEW ISSUE: 

5-S BEVERLY ENTERPRISES INC, 5111 ROGERS AVE, SUITE 40-A, FORT SMITH, AR 
72903 1501,452-6712 10,000,000 1$124,400,000) COMMON STOCK (FILE
333-41669 - DEC 08) (BR 1) 

S-8 BEVERLY ENTERPRISES INC, 5111 ROGERS AVE, SUITE 40-A, FORT SMITH, AR 
72903 1501' 452-6712 - 1,000,000 ($1,000,000) COMMON STOCK (FILE
333-41671 - DEC 08) (BR 1) 

S e BEVERLY ENTERPRISES INC, 5111 ROGERS AVE, SUITE 40-A, FORT SMITH, AR 
72903 (501) 452-6712 - 14,000,000 ($14,000,000)
eTHER SECURITIES INCLUDING VOTING TRUST (FILE 333-41673 - DEC 08)
(BR 1) 

S-4 PREMIERE TECHNOLOGIES INC, 3399 PEACHTREE RD NE, LENOX BLDG STE 400, 
ATLANTA, GA 30326 (404) 262-8400 - 9,910,788 ($270,688,397.25)
COMMON STOCK (FILE 333-41675 - DEC 08) (BR 3) 

S-8 OC.r..L 14538 KESWICK ST, VAN NUYS, CA 91405 (818) 782-0711 - 400,000me. 
IS1,125,ODC) CO~~ON STOCK (FILE 333-41677 - DEC 08) (BR 6) 

50': PRIMESG LTl:',612 S 8TH ST, CAMERON, WI 54822 (715) 458-4075 
$13,800,000 COMMON STOCK (FILE 333-41679 - DEC 08) (NEW ISSUE) 

S-4 FFP REAL ESTATE TRUST, 2801 GLENDA AVE, FT WORTH, TX 76117 
,617) 838-4767 - 3,779,415 1$1,247,206 95) COMMON STOCK (FILE 333-41681 
DEC 081 INEW ISSUE) 

5-3 SUNSTONE HOTEL INVES,ORS INC, 115 CALLE DE INDUSTRIAS SUITE 201, 
SAN CLEMENTE, CA 92672 (714) 361-3900 - 1,000,000 ($17,656,250)
e2MMON STOel< (FILE 333-41683 - DEC 08) (BR 8) 

RECENT 8K FILINGS 

fcc~ 8-K os used by companles to flle current reports on the followlng events 

:'::err Changes in Control of Reglstrant


Acqulsitoon or D1Sposltlon of Assets


:terr Bankruptcy or Recelvershlp
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Item 4 Changes In Reg1strant's CertlfYlng Accountant.


Item 5 Other Mater1ally Important Events.


Item 6 Res~gnat~ons of Reg~strant's D1rectors


Item 7 F1nanclal Statements and Exhlb1ts


Item 8 Change 1n F1scal Year.


Item 9 Regulat10n S Offer1ngs


The follow1ng companles have f11ed 8-K reports for the date 1nd1cated and/or amendments to 8-K reports prev18us~i


flIed, respondlng to the 1tem(sl of the form speclf1ed 8-K reports may be obta1ned In person or by wr1t1ng to the


CommlSS10n's Pub11c Reference Branch at 450 F1fth Street, N W , Washlngton, D C 20549 or at the fol1ow1ng e-ma11 bo~


address cpub li c .i.nf o @ sec> In most cases, t rus a.nt ormataon a s also ava i LabLe on the Cornrru ssi on+s webs i t e


<www sec gov> 

STATE 8K ITEM NO. 

NAME OF ISSUER CODE 1 2 3 4 5 6 7 B 9 DATE 

AAMES CAPITAL CORP 

AAR CORP 

AAR CORP 

~CCORP 

AERO SERVICES INTERNATIONAL INC 

AERO SERVICES INTERNATIONAL INC 

AJAY SPORTS INC 

ALABAMA NATIONAL BANCORPORATION 

ALAB~~ POWER CO 

ALLEGHENY ENERG) INC 

ALLEGHENY ENERGl INC 

CA 

DE 

DE 

~ 

LA 

LA 

DE 

DE 

AL 

MD 

~~ 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

12/09/97 

12/04/97
12/11/97 

1l/26/97
1l/14/97 AMEND
12/10/97 

12/10/98 

1l/30/97 

12/04/97 

12/03/97 

12/03/97 

ALLIANCE ENTERTAINMENT CORP DE X X 12/08/97 

ALLIANCE ENTERTAINMENT CORP 

ALTEON INC /DE 

AMAZON NATURAL TREASURES INC 

DE 

DE 

UT X 

A 

X 

X 12/09/97 

12/04/97 

12/05/97 

AMERICA SERVICE GROUP INC IDE 

AMERICAN BANKNOTE CORP 

AMERICAN CORPORATE ACCRUALS INC 

AMERICAN ELECTROME~ICS CORP 

AMERICAN INDUSTRIA~ PROPERTIES REIT 

DE 

DE 

NJ 

DE 

TX 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

12/09/97
11/25/97 

09/22/97 

~1:26/97 
10,03/97 AMEND 

INC 

AMETECH INC OK A 12/01/97 

ANTIGUA FUNDING CORP DE X X 12/03/97 

APPAREL TECHNOLOGIES INC 

APPLEBEES INTERNATIONAL INC 

ASPECT DEVELOPMENT INC 
ASSET-BACKED CERTIFICATES SERIES 19 

DE 

DE 

DE 
DE 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

1l/25/97
12/10/97 

11/25/97
1l/25/97 

97-LB6 

ASSET-BACKED FLOATING RATE CERTIFIC DE X 11/25/97 

ATES SERIES 1997-AQ1 

ASSET-BACKED FLOATING RATE CERTIFIC DE X 11/25/97 

ATES SERIES 1997-LB4 

ASSOCIATED MATERIALS INC 

BANK HOLDING CO 

BASIN EXPLORATION INC 

BASSETT FURNITURE INDUSTRIES INC 

BAY APARTMENT COMMUNITIES INC 

BELCO OIL & GAS CORP 

BELMONT HOMES INC 

BETZDEARBORN INC 

BIOCONTROL TECHNOLOGY INC 

DE 

GA 

DE 

VA 

MD 

NV 

MS 

PA 

PA 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

12/12/97
12/03/97 

11/26/97 

12/01/97 AMEND 

10/31/97 

11/26/97 

12/10/97 

12/ll/ 97 
12/03/97 

BODDIE NOELL PROPERTIES INC DE X X 12/01/97 

BOGEN COMMUNICATIONS INTERNATIONAL DE X X X 11/26/97 

HiC 

BOSTON EDISON CO MA X 12/11/97 
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NAME OF ISSUER 

BOULDER CAPITAL OPPORTUNITIES II LT 

BROWN FLOURNOY EQUITY INCOME FUND L 

TD PARTNERSHIP 

CAROLINA FIRST CORP 

CATEPPILLAR FINANCIAL FUNDING CORP 

CATERPILLAR INC 

CAVALIER HOMES INC 

CBS CORP 

CELERITY SOLUTIONS INC 

CENTURION MINES CORP 

CENTURY COMMUNICATIONS CORP 

CENTURY TELEPHONE ENTERPRISES INC 

CENTURY TELEPHONE ENTERPRISES INC 

CHAMP:ON FINANCIAL CORP /MD/
CHASE COMMERCIAL MORTGAGE SECURITIE 

S CORP 

CHATEAU COMMUNITIES INC 

CHESAPEAKE ENERGY CORP 

CHEVY CHASE BANK FSB 

CITICORP NORTH AMERICA INC 

CNH HOLDINGS CO 

CODA ENERGY INC 

COLONIAL DOWNS HOLDINGS INC 

COLONIAL PROPERTIES TRUST 

COLONIAL REALTY LIMITED PARTNERSHIP 

COMMERCIAL FEDERAL CORP 
CO~~JNITY BANK SYSTEM INC 

COMWv~ITY BANK SYSTEM INC 

COMTREX SYSTEMS CORP 

CONSO PRODUCTS CO 

CONSOLIDATED GRAPHICS INC /Txl 
CONTISECURITIES ASSET FUNDING CORP 

CONT:SECURITIES ASSET FUNDING CORP 

CORESTATES HeME EQUITY LOAN TRUST 1 

996-1 

CORNICHE GROUP INC /DE 

COUSINS PROPERTIES INC 

CREDIT SUISSE FIRST BOSTON MORTGAGE 

SECURITIES CORP 

CREDIT SUISSE FIRST BOSTON MORTGAGE 

SECURITIES CORP 

CREL'ITSUISSE FIRST BOSTON MOllT3AGE 

SECURITIES CORF 

CRESTAR BANK iVA 

CSX TRADE RECEIVABLES CORP 

CWMBS INC 

D LA~Z DEVELOPMENT GROUP INC 

DATfu~INE INTERNATIONAL INC 

DATAWARE TECHNOLOGIES INC 

Dlfu'lACORP 

D:SCOVER, LABORATORIES INC /DE/ 

DO~:NION RESOURCES INC IVA/ 

DOUGPTIES FOODS INC 

EASTPOINT ~L LTD PARTNERSHIP 

ECC INTERNATIONAL CORP 

E:NSTEIN NOAH BAGEL CORP 

EXPIRE OF CAROLINA INC 

ENRON OIL & GAS CO 

EPI':'OPE INC/OR! 

STATE OK ITEM NO.


CODE 1 2 3 4 5 6 7 0 9 DATE


CO x 11/19/97 ~ND 

DE x 12/10/97 

SC 

NV 

DE 

DE 

PA 

DE 

UT 

NJ 

LA 

LA 

UT 

NY 

X 

X 

x 

x 
X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

12/01/97
12/10/97 

12/11/97 

12/11/97 

12/11/97 

12/08/97 

12/31/97 

12/09/97 

12/01/97
12/01/97 

X 12/01/97 

12/10/97 

MD 

OK 

MD 

NV 

DE 

VA 

MD 

DE 

NE 
DE 

DE 

DE 

SC 

TX 

DE 

DE 

NY 

X 

X 

X X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

12/10/97 

12/05/97 

12/09/97 

11/26/97 

12/09/97 

11/25/97 

12/10/97 

10/31/97 

10/14/97 

12/08/97
12/10/97 

12/10/97 

X 10/02/97 AMEND 

12/05/97 

12/11/97 

12/10/97 

12/11/97 

12/11/97 

DE 

GA 

DE 

X 

X 

X 

12/01/97 

12/11/97 

12/05/97 

DE X X 12/08/97 

DE x X 12/09/97 

VA 

DE 

DE 

DE 

MA 

DE 

DE 

DE 

VA 

VA 

DE 

DE 

DE 

DE 

DE 

OR 

X 

X 

X 

X X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

12/11/97 

11/25/97 

12/09/97 

09/30/97 

12/10/97 

09/30/97 ~ND 

12/09/97 

12/10/97 

12/08/97 

12/09/97 

12/11/97 

11/25/97 

11/21/97 

11/21/97 

12/01/97 

09/12/97 
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--------------------------------------------------------------------------

STATE 8K ITEM NO.

NAME OF ISSUER CODE 1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 DATE


EQCC HOME EQUITY LOAN TRUST 1996-A 

EQCC HOME EQUITY LOAN TRUST 1996-1 

EQCC HOME EQUITY LOAN TRUST 1996-2 

EQCC HOME EQUITY LOAN TRUST 1996-3 

EQCC HOME EQUITY LOAN TRUST 1996-4 

EQCC HOME EQUITY LOAN TRUST 1997 B 

EQCC HOME EQUITY LOAN TRUST 1997-A 

EQCC HOME EQUITY LOAN TRUST 1997-1 

EQCC HOME EQUITY LOAN TRUST 1997-3 

EQUIVANTAGE ACCEPTANCE CORP 

EXCO RESOURCES INC 

EXECUTIVE TELECARD LTD 

FAIR ISAAC & COMPANY INC 
FAMOUS SAMS GROUP INC 

FBL FINANCIAL GROUP INC 

FCC NATIONAL BANK 

FIDELITY BANKSHARES INC 

FIFTH DIMENSION INC 

FINANCIAL ASSET SEC INC MORT PART S 

ECURITIES SER 1997 1 TRST 

FIRST ALLIANCE MORTGAGE CO /DE/ 

FIRST ALLIANCE MORTGAGE CO /DE/ 

FIRST COMMUNITY BANCSHARES INC /NV/ 

FIRST ENTERTAINMENT INC 

FIRST UNION COMMERCIAL MORTGAGE SEC 

URITIES INC 

FIRST USA CREDIT CARD ~~STER TRUST 

FLORIDA GAMING CORP 

FMC CORP 

FOGELMAN MORTGAGE L P I 

FPA MEDICAL MANAGEMENT INC 

FREIGHT CONNECTION INC 

GEON CO 

GHS INC 

GLOBAL ONE DISTRIBUTION & MERCHANDI 
SIN:;INC 

GOLDEN PANTHER RESOURCES ~TD 

:;RECNTREE rINANCIAL CORP 

GREEN TREE FINANCIAL CORP 

GREEN TREE FINANCIAL CORP 

HALSTEAD ENERGY CORP 

HMN FINANCIAL INC 

HOSPITALITY PROPERTIES TRUST 

HS RESOURCES INC 

HYBRIDON INC 

IMC HOME EQUITY LOAN TRUST 1997-7 

IMH ASSETS CORP 

IMMUNOGEN INC 

INFOCURE CORP 

INTEGON CORP /DE/ 

INTEGRATED PACKAGING ASSEMBLY CORP 

INTERRA FINANCIAL INC 

JACKSONVILLE BANCORP INC 

KEY CONSUMER ACCEPTANCE CORP 

KTI INC 

LA TEKO RESOURCES LTD 

LASER POWER CORP/FA 
LASON INC 

LDM TECHNOLOGIES INC 

LDP III 

LENFEST COMMUNICATIONS INC 

DE 

DE 

DE 

DE 

DE 

DE 

DE 

DE 

DE 

DE 

TX 

DE 

DE 
NV 

IA 

DE 

NJ 

NY 

X 

X 

X 

X 

x 
x 
x 

x 
x 

x 
x 
x 

X 

x 

x 

x 

x 

x 
x 
x 

x 
x 

x 
x 
x 

x 
x 

x 

x 

X 

10/15/97
10/15/97 

10/15/97
10/15/97 

10/15/97
10/15/97
10/15/97 

10/15/97 

10/15/97
12/10/97 

12/09/97
12/08/97 

12/01/97
11/14/97 

12/08/97
12/10/97 

12/0~/97 

09/30/97 

11/25/97 

DE 

DE 

NV 

CO 

NC X 

x X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

12/09/97 

12/11/97 

09/30/97
12/09/97 

11/25/97 

DE 

DE 

DE 

TN 

DE 

DE 

DE 

DE 

DE 

X 
X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

1. 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

12/10/97
11/26/97 

12/11/97 

11/26/97 

12/08/97 

12/01/97 

12/02/97 

12/05/97
1l/25197 N'END 

NV 

DE X 

X 07/26/97 

12,'09/97 

DE 

DE 

NV 
DE 

MD 

DE 

DE 

CA 

MA 

DE 

DE 

CA 

DE 

TX 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 
X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

12/10/97
12/10/97 AMEND 

12/01/97 AMEND 
12/05/97 

12/09/97 

11/25/97 

12/03/97 

11/26/97 

10/28/97 

12/11/97 

11/26/97 

12/11/97 

12/02/97 

12/09/97 

12/09/97 

DE 

NJ 

A1 

DE 

DE 

MI 

CA 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

12/08/97 

11/21/97
11/25/97 

12/06/97
11/25/97 

11/25/97 

12/09/97 

DE X 11/25/97 
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STATE 8X ITEM NO.


Nl\ME OF ISSUER CODE I 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 DATE


LIBERTY PROPERTY LIMITED PARTNERSHI PA x X 12/11/97 

P 

LIBERTY PROPERTY TRUST 

LIFE FINANCIAL HOME LOAN OWNER TRUS 

T SERIES 1997-2 TRUST 

MD 

DE 

X X 

X 

12/11/97 

11/25/97 

LYONDELL PETROCHEMICAL CO 

MARINE MANAGEMENT SYSTEMS INC 

MASON OIL CO INC 

MAYTAG CORP 

MCAFEE ASSOCIATES INC 

MCAFEE ASSOCIATES INC 

MEDICAL RESOURCES INC /DE/ 

MELLON BANK CREDIT CARD MASTER TRUS 

DE 

DE 

UT 

DE 

DE 

DE 

DE 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X X 

X 

X 

X 

X 12/01/97 

12/02/97 

12/11/97 

12/11/97 

12/01/97 

12/08/97
12/04/97 

12/09/97 

T 

MERRILL LYNCH MORTGAGE INVESTORS IN DE X 11/25/97 

C 

MERRILL LYNCH MORTGAGE INVESTORS IN DE X 12/05/97 

C 

MERRILL LYNCH MORTGAGE 

C SERIES 1997-FF2 

INVESTORS IN DE X 11/25/97 

MICROAGE INC /DE/ 

MILLENNIUM CHEMICALS INC 

MDBILEMEDIA COMMUNICATIONS INC 

MDB:LEMEDIA CORP 

MOLTEN METAL TECHNOLOGY INC /DE/ 

MONEY STORE COMMERCIAL MORTGAGE INC 

MONEY STORE INC /NJ
MONTANA POWER CO /MT/ 

MDRGAH J P & CO INC 

MORTGAGE CAPITAL FUNDING INC 

N-VIRO INTERNATIONAL CORP 

NATIONAL MEDICAL FINANCIAL SERVICES 

CORP 

DE 

DE 

DE 

DE 

DE 

NJ 

NJ 

MT 

DE 

DE 

DE 

NV X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

12/10/97 

12/01/97 

12/01/97
12/01/97 

12/03/93
12/10/97 

12/01/97
12/09/97 

12/10/97 

11/01/97 

12/04/97 

12/05/97 

NATIONS ASSET SECURITIES INC 

NEIMAN ~~CUS FUNDING CORP 

NEW CENTURY ASSET BACKED FL RT CERT 

SERS :997-NC5 

DE 

DE 

DE 

X 

X 

X 

X 

12/10/97
11/30/97 

11/25/97 

NEWPORT NEWS SHIPBUILDING INC 

NEWPORT NEWS SHIPBUILDING INC 

NORTH FORK BANCORPORATION INC 

NORWEST ASSET SECURITIES CORP MORT 

PS THR CER SER 1997-12 TR 

DE 

DE 

DE 

NY 

X 

X 

X 

X 

09/25/97 

09/25/97 

12/10/97 

11/25/97 

NORWOOD FINANCIAL CORP 

NSS BANCORP INC 

NSS BANCORP INC 

DMNI:::AREIN::: 

OPTI INC 

OPTIMUMCARE CORP /DE/ 

ORANGE & ROCKLAND UTILITIES INC 

ORGANIK TECHNDLOGIES INC 

OXFORD HEALTH PLANS INC 

P-COM INC 

PARKWAY PROPERTIES INC 

PATRIOT AMERICAN HOSPITALITY INC/DE 

PATRIOT AMERICAN HOSPITALITY OPERAT 
ING CO\DE 

PA 

CT 

CT 

DE 

CA 

DE 

NY 

WA 

DE 

DE 

MD 

DE 

DE 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

12/10/97 

11/21/97 

12/01/97 

10/05/97 

11/26/97 

12/10/97 

12/11/97 

12/09/97 

12/09/97 

11/28/97 

11/17/97 

12/08/97 

12/08/97 

PECO ENERGY CO 

PECO ENERGY CO 

PEOPLES BANCTRUST CO INC 

PFIZER INC 

PA 

PA 

AL 

DE 

X 

X 

X 

X 

X 

12/11/97 

12/11/97 

12/02/97 

12/31/97 
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STATE 8K ITEM NO.

NAME OF ISSUER CODE 1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 DATE


PHYSICIAN SUPPORT SYSTEMS INC 

PREISS BYRON MULTIMEDIA CO INC 

PRlMARK CORP 

PUGET SOUND ENERGY INC 

QUALITY SEMICONDUCTOR INC 

QUINTILES TRANSNATIONAL CORP 

REALMARK PROPERTY INVESTORS LTD PAR 

TNERSHIP V 

REFAC TECHNOLOGY DEVELOPMENT CORP 

REGENT BANCSHARES CORP 

REGISTRY INC 

RESIDENTIAL FUNDING MORTGAGE SECURI 

TIES I INC 

SALOMON BROS MORT SEC VII INC AST B 

K FL RTE CER SE 1997-AQ2 

SALOMON BROS MORT SEC VII INC 'lORP 

A THR CERT SE 1997 HUD2 

SALOMON BROS MORT SEC VIIINC AST BK 

FL RTE CER SE 1997-LB5 

SALOMON BROTHERS MRT SEC VII INC AS 

T BK FL RT CRT SR 1997LB3 

SBS TECHNOLOGIES INC 

scrc BOAT LOAN TRUST 1992-1 

SCFC RECREATIONAL VEHICLE LOAN TRUS 

T 1991-1 

SECURITY ASSOCIATES INTERNATIONAL 

NC 
SERENGETI EYEWEAR INC 

SFX BROADCASTING INC 

SFX EROADCASTIN3 INC 

SI:'VERDINER IN:::/DE/ 

SKANEATELES BANCORP INC 

SOUTHERN PACIFIC SEC AS CORF MTG LN 

AS BK PA TH CE SR 1997·2 

SO~~HERN PACIFIC SEC AS CORP MTG LN 

AS BK PA TH CE SR 1997-3 

SPECIALTY CATALOG CORP 

ST JOE PAPER CO 

STAGE II APPAREL CORP 

STARNET COMMUNICATIONS INTERNATIONA 

L INC/ FA
STERLING WORLDWIDE CORP 

STRUCTURED ASSET SEC CORP MORT PASS 

THR CERT SER 1997 2 TRST 

SUIZA FOODS CORP 

SUPERIOR BANK FSB 

TCSI CORP 

TCSI CORP 

THERMOGENESIS CORP 

TOP AIR MANUFACTURING INC 

TOPRO INC 

TOTAL CONTAINMENT INC 

TOYOTA AUTO LEASE TRUST 1997-A 

TRANSLATION GROUP LTD 

TRANSMONTAIGNE OIL CO 

TRANZONIC COMPANIES 

TRIARC COMPk~IES INC 

TRUE NORTH COMMUNICATIONS INC 

U SHIP INC 

UCI MEDICAL AFFILIATES INC 

ULTRONICS CORP 
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DE 

NY 

MI 

WA 

CA 

NC 

DE 

x 

x 

x 

x 

x 

x 

x 
x 
x 

x 
x 

12/10/97 

11/26/97 

12/09/97 AMEND
12/10/97 

12/10/97
12/11/97 

12/05/97 

DE 

NJ 

MA 

DE 

x 

x 
x 

x 

x 
x 
x 
x 

12/10/97 

11/19/97 

11/26/97
12/11/97 

DE x x 11/25/97 

DE x x 11/25/97 

DE x x 11/25/97 

DE x 11/25/97 

NM 

IL 

IL 
x 
x 

x 
x 
x 

11/24/97 AMEND 

11/30/97 

11/30/97 

DE x x 11/25/97 

NY 

DE 

DE 

DE 

DE 

NY 

x 

x 

x 

x 

x 

x 

12/10/97 

08/25/97 AMEN;)
12/:;'1/97 

:1/30/97
11/20/97 

11/25/97 

NY x 11/25/97 

DE 

FL 

NY 

NV 

x 
x 

x 
x 
x 

10/03/97 AMEND 

12/0E/97 

12/08/97 

X 12/0:/97 

NV 

NY 

x x x x x x 
x 

11/12/97 kMEND 

12/01/97 

DE 

IL 

NV 

NV 

DE 

IA 

CO 

DE 

CA 

DE 

DE 

OH 

DE 

DE 

UT 

DE 

NV 

x 
x 

x 

x 

x 

x 

x 
x 

x 

x 

x 
x 
x 

x 
x 
x 

x 
x 

x 

x 
x 
x 
x 
x 
x 
x 

11/25/97
12/11/97 

12/31/97
12/31/97
12/02/97
12/08/97 

11/21/97 AMEND 

12/03/97 

10/31/97 

03/31/97 

11/25/97
10/15/97 AMEND 

11/25/97
12/:;'0/97 

12/12/97 

10/01/97 AMEND 

12/05/97 

1997 



--------------------------------------------------------------------------

STATE 8K ITEM NO. 

NAME OF ISSUER CODE 1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 DATE CCM4ENT 

UNION 

UNITED 

PACIFIC 

STATES 

RESOURCES GROUP INC 

MINING & EXPLORATION 

tIT 

tIT X 

X X 12/09/97 

11/11/97 AMEND 

INC 

US WATS INC NY X 11/26/97 

VALENCE TECHNOLOGY INC DE X X 12/04/97 

VSE CORP DE X 12/10/97 

WALKER INTERACTIVE SYSTEMS INC DE X X 12/02/97 

WASTE MANAGEMENT INC /DE/ DE X X 12/08/97 

WATERLINK INC X 09/30/97 AMEND 

WEST PENN POWER CO PA X 12/03/97 

WESTELL TECHNOLOGIES INC DE X 12/04/97 

WESTERN PACIFIC AIRLINES INC /DE/ DE X X 12/03/97 

WESTWOOD HOMESTEAD FINANCIAL CORP IN X X 11/24/97 

WHEELABRATOR TECHNOLOGIES INC /DE/ DE X X 12/08/97 

WHIRLPOOL CORP 

WINSTON HOTELS 

/DE/
INC 

DE 

NC 

X 

X 

X 12/09/97 

11/17/97 

WMF GROUP LTD DE X X 12/09/97 
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